Weavers Loft Newsletter

November 2012

In This Issue Behind the Scenes **Buried Treasure**

Dear Moya,

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

Mystery Gift

BEHIND THE SCENES



Those of you who have met me, know that I am the COE (Chief of Everything).....So, if you are having any troubles with the website, or you need help with your project or advice on yarns and tools - you are going to get my personal attention whether you choose to email me or call me.

Quick Links...

Our Website Email:

BURIED TREASURES

Well, they seem that way to me yarns that were put aside for whatever reason! Keep checking the Specials Page as I get things posted.



SMALL BUSINESS SATURDAY - Nov 24, 2012

I hope you will continue to support me as well as lots of your local favorites.



All orders placed now through Dec 24th will receive a free 'mystery' gift with the order. Please put 'MG" under comments when ordering:)



As always, your continued support is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Barb Gallagher Weavers Loft